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EL ITINERARY
&

1. LEAVING Texas in June

2. ARRIVING Midwest

in June

West Coast
July/August

3. GOING Philippines
September

e Small RV/large car

e Admin Team for the
mobile ministry here

e Planning & Lord’s
direction for steps

SUMMER 2024 US

Patti and | were in the
NW and Mexico from
June to July in 2024. We
were so blessed to visit,
speak, celebrate and
serve at many
congregations and
homes. It never looks
the same and it never
will. From cleaning out
church buildings,
building new walls,
trimming trees,
speaking at life groups,
youth groups, VBS,
church services,
meeting with pastors in
NW and Mexico, and
with dear friends and
family that we have
known our whole lives.
What a blessing those
six weeks were.
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SUMMER 2024 PHIL

Landing In the Philippines
started with visiting, Zoey,
our new grandchild (from
our foster daughter
Maneth). Patti did medical
ministries in the villages
and in the mountains
where she helped 37
patients in one day! We did
repairs to the Subangan
Cares play-ground, building
swings and a new roof over
part of the area to shield
from sun and rain. Marko
and the waorkers went up in
the mountains and built a
play ground for a church.
We spoke at church, Bible
studies, and youth groups.
Marko also did an evangel-
istic basketball outreach to
over 100 boys and men. We
joined over 4500 mission-
aries gathering from all
over the world in Manila, to
get avision and be
encouraged. It was great!

SUMMER 2025 US

After 4 years of getting to
serve the LORD in
women's & children's
ministries here in East
Texas, LORD willing, we
are leaving in June to
begin the process of
heading back overseas
and serving in the
Philippines indefinitely.
We will first head to the
midwest, then Arizona,
California, then in August
we will be in Oregon and
Washington.

If you would like us to
Speak-Teach-Preach-Help-
Build-Visit-Celebrate or
Encourage let us know. We
want to be a part of your
life and ministry. Let us
know as soon as you can
and we will get you on the
calendar. If you want to
call and talk, contact at
Marko at 541-220-0771.

SUMMER 2025 PHIL

Our trip back to the
Philippines, LORD willing,
will begin in September.,
We will countinue with
the village ministries,
outreach to the
surrounding areas and
mountains. Our heart is
to start hosting groups
for training in unity
(team building) classes---
teams from other
countries for short-term
mission trips as well as
interns. If you are
interested in any of
these please contact us.
We want to have a place
(housing) for discharged
Nehemiah girls and the
poor from our village to
be discipled and go to
college. We may be
building or buying to
make this happen.

Together we can ...
Be a part of your vision...be a part of our vision.
You matter, we care about you. We want to stay connected.

Patti Kenney or° Q000 Q

Marko Kenney Zoe2theW@gmail.com [M] 903-287-0243
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THURSDAYS
6:00 PM PST, 8:00 PM CST

Donate
PayPal
k=

Through the
website

Donate by Ma_if

Zoé International
Ministries
5060 Kinsey Dr

Tyler. TX 75703
(Tax-Deductible in the US)

ZoéToThe
World.com



